Hello!

We are really looking forward to you starting school and being part of Silver Birch Class!

We hope you are having a lovely summer with your family. We would love to find out a bit more about you and what you have been doing over the summer so would love it if you could decorate and bring in a shoe box (or something similar) with a few special objects. It might be you might put inside it photos, pictures, tickets or even small souvenirs. 

Miss Jones’ box will have a picture of her family, tent pegs, shells and pebbles. 
Mrs Mottram’s box will have lego, dried flowers and a fridge magnet. 
Mrs Reeds’ box will have a photo of her family, a train ticket, map of York and a book.
Can you guess what the teachers have been doing?

We hope you are as excited as we are about you starting school!

Love Miss Jones, Mrs Mottram and Mrs Reed x
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